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SUPREME COURT WEBSITE 

 
Practitioners are advised that on 9 May 2019 the Supreme Court of Tasmania launched their 

new website.  The URL remains the same: www.supremecourt.tas.gov.au.  However, links to 

specific pages have changed so any practitioner who has specific pages from the current 

website bookmarked will have to update their bookmarks.   

 

You can navigate around the website by: 

 Browsing the menu; 

 Using the internal search engine; 

 Using the topic links at the foot or on the right hand side of each page.  

 

New features of the Website include: 

 

1. The ability to subscribe to receive the daily court list, practice directions, circulars and 

latest sentences.  If you wish to subscribe to a service to obtain recently published 

judgments, please contact your preferred legal services provider; 

2. Better disability access with each page having screen reader capability for users with 

sight impairments.  

 

The new website contains a section relating to Practitioners: 

https://www.supremecourt.tas.gov.au/home/practitioners/  

This section contains useful links to: 

 Fees; 

 Forms; 

 Civil and Criminal Rules. 

 

Other sections that are particularly relevant to practitioners are: 

1. Court Publications https://www.supremecourt.tas.gov.au/publications/ which contains 

links to: 

 Practice Directions and Circulars; 

 Judgments; 

 Sentences. 

 

2. Daily Court lists https://www.supremecourt.tas.gov.au/daily-lists/  

 

3. Probate https://www.supremecourt.tas.gov.au/probate/  
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